
LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, JUNE, 2020 

 

June 6, 7 Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Spring Renewal 

 

Spring has almost arrived.  It is a season of beauty and fulfillment.  The early 

rains and cold days and coping with wintery winds, bring forth soft breezes 

and fragrant blossoms.  Facing a difficult pregnancy is much the same. With 

the help of caring and compassionate people, difficulties can be shared, made 

less threatening and result in the softness of a baby’s cheek and the 

unpatrolled beauty of that blossoming new life.  If you are facing a difficult 

pregnancy, let us know.  We can help.  Call the LIFESPAN office,  

248-816-1546.  

 

June 13, 14 Right to Life-LIFESPAN Being Normal 

 

We hear a great deal about a “new normal” taking the place of the way we 

used to live, work, recreate.  It remains to be seen how long a “new normal” 

lasts and how soon we can return to our familiar way of life.  It is a difficult 

time for everyone and many people are finding it hard to adjust.  If you feel 

the need to talk to someone about your feelings, call the LIFESPAN office, 

248-816-1546, and we can offer you a referral to someone who will listen 

and help you sort through ways of helping you cope. 

 

June 21,22 Right to Life-LIFESPAN Happy Father’s Day 

 

He gives us our name and his love.  He teaches us how to ride a bike and 

pitch a ball.  He attends ballet recitals and swim meets. He shows us what it 

is to be a man, and how a woman should be treated.  He is sometimes firm 

with his discipline and but a hug will make him melt like a marshmallow.  He 



is Dad, Pop, Father, Daddy, the Old Man or Papa. He loves us and we thank 

him. 

 

June 27, 28 Right to Life-LIFESPAN  The Future? 

 

We still don’t know what the future months have in store for us but Right to 

Life-LIFESPAN is moving forward with our plans and will hope for the 

opportunity to enjoy them.  If changes need to be made, we will adjust as 

much as possible.  So, we will assume that the March for Life in Washington 

DC will take place and we have busses reserved to get us there.  Registration 

begins on September 1st and as always, it is wise to get your reservations in 

early.  We have moved our 50th Anniversary Dinner, with Diamond and Silk 

as our speakers, to October 13th, at the San Marino Club.  We will have our 

auction and Raffle drawing at the dinner.  If you have not reserved a place at 

the dinner, don’t delay.  We currently have a waiting list for seats, but as 

things unfold, that may change, so if you want to come, let us know. Life, all 

life, goes on.  Call the LIFESPAN office for information, 248-816-1546. 

 

 

 


